
 

 

 
Friday 20th March 2020 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This letter is in regards to your entitlement to free school meals for your child(ren). 
 
In order to establish how we can best support families while school provision is restricted, we would like to 
know if you request continued access to a school meal.  
 
This will be a packed lunch provision for you to collect at an allocated time. 
 
Should our circumstances change and we are able to facilitate vouchers we will let you know. 
 
Once we have collated the responses we will update you on how this can be administered. 
 
Please confirm by today 3.00pm the latest, click here to submit your response. 
 
 
Kind regards, 

 
  

Ms. A. Parker 
Lead Headteacher 
 

 
  
 
 
 

https://bonnevilleprimary.wufoo.com/forms/wbe7dua1wqecjf/

